
The Village Nursery School will be accepting registrations for the 2023-2024 school year. The school is open to all
children from local communities. Class sizes are limited and filled on a first come, first serve basis. You must return
your registration form and fee as soon as possible to secure your child’s spot. Please note that all students must be
successfully toilet trained.

Students registering for the 3-4 year-old class must be three-years-old by September 30th. A non-refundable
registration fee of $50.00 must accompany the registration form as well as a non-refundable tuition fee of $270.00
that will be applied to the last month’s tuition. Class is held on Tuesday and Thursday from 9:00 to 12:00 pm.
Beginning in the month of May, the children will be staying until 1:00 pm. This extended schedule is intended to
help the students transition to our Monday, Wednesday and Friday program which runs from 9:00 am to 1:30 pm.

Students registering for the 4-5 year-old class must be four-years-old by September 30th. A non-refundable
registration fee of $75.00 must accompany the registration form as well as a non-refundable tuition fee of $350.00
that will be applied to the last month’s tuition. The registration fee is used to cover the cost of field trips and includes
a school t-shirt which will be worn on trips. Class is held on Monday, Wednesday and Friday from 9:00 am to 1:30
pm. This schedule is to help the children transition to a full day kindergarten program.

TO ENROLL

A registration form must be completed and submitted with the following:

a) REGISTRATION FEE (non-refundable) and,
b) ONE MONTH’S TUITION (non-refundable/applied to last month’s tuition).

Tuition at The Village Nursery School is payable on a monthly or annual basis as follows:

Tuesday-Thursday Class

1 Month                             $270.00
1 Year                                $2,430.00

Total Due at Registration:  $320.00

Monday-Wednesday-Friday  Class

1 Month                             $350.00
1 Year                                $3,150.00

Total Due at Registration:  $425.00

Space is limited…please register your child as soon as possible!
If you are in need of scholarship assistance for the upcoming school year or you have any questions, please call our

Director, Meg Plummer at 603-366-8185 or email her at gilfordvns@gmail.com.


